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Board Cancels Nov. 4 General Plan Update Meeting 
 
EUREKA – Pursuant to the rules of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, 5

th
 District 

Supervisor and Board Chairman Ryan Sundberg has determined that the Board’s scheduled Nov. 4 

meeting regarding the General Plan Update (GPU) would not be productive for conducting the 

business of the Board. Chair Sundberg today cancelled the meeting. 

 

“I look forward to discussing with the Board the potential for rescheduling this meeting at a future 

date so we can stay on track,” said Sundberg. 

 
The next scheduled GPU meeting is Dec. 2. 
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